
 
April 5th, 2019 

 

Dear Fouse family, 

 

 Can you believe summer is around the corner?  We are looking forward to wrapping up 

another amazing school year.  In the meantime, we are already starting to plan our local business 

fundraising efforts for the 2019-2020 school year!   

In the past, we’ve waited until the walk-a-thon to begin reaching out to local businesses 

for sponsorships.  While personal donations will still be important for the students next Fall, we 

are beginning the business donations early.  Starting this year, we will conduct all business 

sponsorship outreach efforts in the Spring for the following school year.  We have also increased 

the amount of exposure each business will receive.  Each student will receive credit towards their 

walk-a-thon goals for the 2019-2020 school year for any business sponsorships they bring in as 

well. 

 Attached you will find the revised sponsorship details.  We are sending it home with our 

students to give our families the first opportunity before we expand to the greater Westerville 

community.  Please respond by May 1st, 2019 if you (or a friend/family member) are interested 

in a sponorship for the 2019-2020 school year.  After this date, we will open it up to other local 

businesses. 

Thank you for continuing to support our school and the amazing students of Fouse! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact fousedonations@gmail.com or Amy Balster at 614-

286-5523. 

 

Thank you, 

Fouse PTO 
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